
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
On the occasion of  

International Law Weekend 
 

The Permanent Representative of the Republic of Bulgaria 
to the United Nations 

H.E. Mr. Georgi Panayotov 
 

requests the pleasure of the company of 
 

 Permanent Representatives, 
Legal Advisers, Sixth Committee delegates 

 
at a Reception 

 
on Friday, October 20, 2017 
from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

 
at the Permanent Mission of the Republic 

of Bulgaria to the United Nations 
11 East 84th Street 

New York, N.Y. 10028 
 

 
 
RSVP: 
rsvpbulgariaun@gmail.com 
 


